
Village of Cohocton 
Public Notice 

Special Meeting 
 

 

Please take notice that the Village of Cohocton Board of Trustees will be holding a 
special meeting on Wednesday, November 15, 2023 at 7:00 pm in the Village 
Office, 17 South Main Street, Cohocton. Said meeting is for the purpose of 
discussing the purchase of new water meters for the village. 
 
Said meeting is open to the public in accordance with the NYS open meetings law. 
 
Dated October 27, 2023 
 
Ashley Adams 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 
 
 


